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20 May 2023


Dear Parent / Carer

Workington Academy Team Year 7 Transition Day – Thursday 06 July 2023

Your child is invited to attend the Team Year 7 Workington Academy Transition Day on Thursday 06 July 2023. 

All current Year 6 students who are joining Workington Academy in September are expected to attend and participate fully in this event.

The purpose of this day is to give all prospective Year 7 students the opportunity to spend the day at Workington Academy in the company of their new peers and school staff in order to familiarise themselves with the academy before starting with us full time in September. 

Your child will spend the day with their new Form Tutor and members of their new form group, completing a range of activities that will be educational, fun and enjoyable. This will enable them to feel more confident and comfortable when joining Workington Academy in September.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All students are expected to arrive at Workington Academy for 8.45am on Thursday 06 July and report to the main hall. Students will be dismissed at 2.45pm to enable them to leave before the rest of the school. However, they may of course wait to be accompanied home by older siblings / friends at 3.00pm if necessary. 

As part of this day students are encouraged to wear non-uniform, as the purpose of the day is to create a sense of unity within their new school community. However, students must be appropriately dressed for activities that will involve an element of physical activity. It is expected that all students will make a positive contribution and fully participate. 

On this day, all students are required to bring:
· A school bag, pen and pencil
· Suitable footwear to wear for physical activities
· Packed Lunch and water bottle (Year 6 students will be having their lunch at a different time to the rest of the school on this day and food will not be available for them to buy).
All primary schools have been notified of this event and are expecting all prospective Workington Academy students to attend. 

If you require any further information, or have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully
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Miss N Tweddle 

Assistant Headteacher 
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